
From: Friddle, Kathryn M
To: Daniels, Keith
Subject: FW: HPCA-23-00089
Date: Tuesday, August 1, 2023 2:55:16 PM

Comments for HPCA-23-00089.
 

From: John Joyce  
Sent: Tuesday, August 1, 2023 2:05 PM
To: Friddle, Kathryn M <kathryn.friddle@okc.gov>
Cc: Yetter, Angela D <angela.yetter@okc.gov>
Subject: HPCA-23-00089
 
Katie/Angela
 
I would like to speak for approval of this item for new sidewalk along Shartel in Crown Heights
 
Our Neighborhood did an incredibly extensive public process on this issue and the plan presented by
Engineers hired by the City expresses the results of this process.
 
I would urge the Commissioners to respect the process which the neighborhood spent countless
hours implementing.
 
Neighbors who oppose the plan have already had their chance to heard.  Their voices are valid but
do not represent the consensus of the Crown Heights/Edgemere Heights Neighborhood Association.
 
Thanks
 
John M. Joyce, PE
Resident 832 NW 40th

Oklahoma City, OK 73118
 
Crown Height Preservation Review Committee Chair

 




